
 

 

  

Term 2 Number 1 
 

Friday 20th April 2018 

Events Dear Parents, Carers and Community, 
Welcome back to term 2! It has been a great start this week for learning across 
the school, with both teachers and learners returning with excitement. 
 
This term we will begin some small projects brightening up the outside school 
environment, including the front landscaping project. Thank you to all of 
those families who have entered the family project competition which closed 
today. The Student and Staff Leadership Team look forward to revealing the 
design and beginning the project. 
 
A term calendar will be sent home shortly with the dates of upcoming 
learning experiences and school and community activities across the term. 

This will also be available on our website and FlexiBuzz. 
 
Thank you to our School Council members who met this week to undertake 
School Council Finance training, and the opportunity to learn together 
alongside staff.  I recently read in the 2012 NRC report Education for Life and 

Work; that the following essential features are critical in promoting student’s 

acquisition of transferable knowledge; 

 Engaging learners in challenging tasks, with supportive guidance and 

feedback 

 Encouraging elaboration, questioning, and self-explanation 

 Using multiple and varied representations of concepts and tasks is 

important 

 Teaching with examples and cases 

 Encouraging student motivation; and 

 Using formative assessment  

 I could not help but think….this is what we strive for here at KVPS 

each day for our learners, and as learners ourselves. I look forward to 

what this will look like, feel like and sound like as both students and 

teachers engage in learning this term.  

See our ELQ’s on the KVPS website using the link 

http://kvps.vic.edu.au/effective-learner-qualities/ 

Thank you for your on-going support in our learning community. 

Helen Butler 
Principal 

 

  

 Wednesday 25th April 

                 Anzac Day 

                 Public Holiday 
 

Thursday 26th April 

Year 2 Sport Rotation at 

KDSC 

 

  Monday 30th April to  

 Friday 4th May 

                 BOOK FAIR 

                 Library 

 

  Tuesday 1st May 

Year 1 Incursion 

‘Zoo Comes To You’ 

 

Wednesday 2nd May 

 Year 5 Interrelate & FLV 
 

Mother’s Day Afternoon Tea 

 Wednesday 9th May  

2:15pm - 4:30 pm 

 

Friday 11th May  

Mother’s Day Stall 
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Congratulations to the following students who were awarded with a VIP Award at assembly on 

Wednesday 18th April 2018 
   

PG Brooklyn PK Zach PL Nivardah PS Tiana 

1F Ethan 1H Vinuga 1M Gresa   

2K Michelle 2L Nancy 2T Cara   

3B Darna 3F Angelina 3K Trong   

4A Mihini 4F Dilneth 4P Lucas   

All Year 5 Campers and Non Campers   

All Year 6 Campers and Non Campers   

 

 

 

       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              
 
                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to the 

following students for their 

Awards 

18th April 2018 

PE – Ryan  

PA – Steven 

Stem - Silas 

          
           

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                    

VIP AWARDS 
 

 

ANZAC DAY - PUBLIC 

HOLIDAY 

Wednesday 25th APRIL 

The school will be closed on this day. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

2018 Year 5/6 Canberra Camp 

Students from our school have recently undertaken 
an education tour of the national capital. Students 
were given the opportunity to participate in a variety 
of educational programs with a focus on Australia’s 
history, culture, heritage and democracy.  

 

The Australian Government recognises the 
importance of all young Australians being able to 

visit the national capital as part of their Civics 
and Citizenship education. To assist families in 

meeting the cost of the excursion the Australian 
Government is contributing funding of $30 per 

student under the Parliament and Civics 
Education Rebate program towards those costs. 

The rebate is paid directly to the school upon 

completion of the excursion. 

 

 

BOOK FAIR  

(In the Library) 

Monday 30th April  

Time: 3:05pm – 3:30pm 

Tuesday 1st May – Friday 4th May 

Time: 8:15am -8:45am 

3:05pm – 3:30pm 

 

 



 

 

  Follow Keilor Views via the FlexiBuzz App! 

Dear families,  

If you are new to Keilor Views Primary School, we would like to invite you to follow our school on our 

communication tool – FlexiBuzz! All you need to do is download the FlexiBuzz app and follow the 
instructions below to register. All year levels regular send out important push notifications via FlexiBuzz, 

including newsletters, messages, reminders, photos and videos of our day-to-day activities.  

We look forward to you joining the FlexiBuzz family! 

u
Parents and carers can withhold consent for the collection, use and disclosure of their child’s 
photograph at any time by contacting the school. 
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GUITAR 

and 

DRUM LESSONS 

Now available at Keilor Views Primary School. 

WEDNESDAYS from 3.10pm. 

30 minute group lessons 

$13.50 per student/per lesson. 

Payable in advance on a term by term basis. 

Limited places available. 

Please contact 

0413 245 416 

for bookings. 

           


